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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: charlesmrky@aol.com
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 10:30 PM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Subject: case #18DEVPLAN1195

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

First of all want to complain about the zoning meetings. It seems our local government doesn't want input from its citizens 
so they schedule meetings for 1:00 in the afternoon so no one can attend because of work. We do not need anymore 
commercial development along the Outer Loop corridor. Traffic is horrible now as it is and going to get even worse with all 
the new apartment developments going up JMall area.. Withing a 2 mile radiance we already have 5 car washes ( 1 being 
built on Preston and Fern Valley Rd. ). This a residential area for this new car wash with more traffic on the street we live 
on and DO NOT NEED ANYMORE TRAFFIC. Seems like the zoning board does not care about us little guys anyway. So 
I am writing to say STOP THE CAR WASH AT 4001 OLD OUTER LOOP 

 
Sent from AOL Desktop 


